
Dear Department Chairs/Deans/Professors/Academic and Research Advisors/Career Centers:

I am writing to ask for your assistance in forwarding this message to your students regarding summer research opportunities for undergraduates for Summer 2020. Applications are now being accepted for the Summer REU Program in Marine Science at the University of Delaware, an NSF-Funded Research Experience for Undergraduates (REU) program.

Interns will work with faculty in a research-intensive setting on a research topic in chemical, physical, or biological oceanography, marine biology or marine geology. In addition to hands-on research experience, student support includes a $6,400 stipend, campus housing, and travel assistance.

Supported by a grant from the National Science Foundation's Division of Ocean Sciences, this REU program supports ten undergraduate students to conduct research in marine science.  The program will take place at the University of Delaware's Hugh R. Sharp campus in the beach community of Lewes, located on the shores of the Delaware Bay and Atlantic Ocean.
 
More information and the application can be found on our website. You may also be interested to hear directly from former interns, or see one of our field trips on the R/V Daiber on the Delaware Bay.
 
For more information, please contact:
 
Joanna York
Director, UD REU program in Marine Science
jyork@udel.edu
302-831-7040
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